
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit to the Traffic Park 

 
Traffic is a matter of grave concern with frequent road blocks and 

accidents and there is an immense need to create awareness about 

traffic rules and road safety among the children. As the children 

needs practical knowledge and we believe in hands on learning 

DPS Gandhinagar organized an educational trip to the Traffic Park 

on 13th and 14th Dec. for Pre-Nursery, Nursery and Preparatory 

children. 

 

The park has roads, signals and vehicles and signboards. Children 

were shown a video on rules to follow while travelling on roads. 

They realized that following traffic rules is important for becoming 

a responsible citizen. 

       

They enjoyed the outing and came back with enhanced awareness 

about the need to follow traffic rules in earnest. It was an exciting 

experience for the children and they thoroughly enjoyed the day. 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Title: Field trip to Traffic park Date: 13 and 14 December 

Venue: The Traffic park Class: Pre-primary 
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